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PUBLIC NOTICE OF ADOPTING FOOTPATH TRADING GUIDELINES 2024

Notice is given, pursuant to section 74 of the Local Government Act 2020, that at its meeting held
7 August 2024 Port Phillip City Council resolved to endorse the Footpath Trading Guidelines 2024,
which are an incorporated document under clause 7 of the Community Amenity Local Law 2023.
The Council’s Outdoor Trading (Dining) Policy 2022 sets the strategic intent in relation to
Outdoor Dining. The Footpath Trading Guidelines 2024 provide specific details on how that Policy
will be implemented to achieve Policy outcomes that include:
° encouraging activation and vibrancy in main streets, activity centres and laneways, which
makes them more enjoyable and safer for our community;

ensuring that outdoor trading enhances the quality of streetscapes and activity centres;
supporting local businesses and economy to thrive;

ensuring activation of public space meets accessibility, public safety and sustainability
requirements.

A copy of the Footpath Trading Guidelines 2024 may be obtained from Council Offices
at 99a Carlisle Street, St Kilda (8.30 am to 5.00 pm Monday to Friday); or 333 Bay Street,
Port Melbourne (12.00 pm to 4.00 pm Monday, Tuesday and Friday).

The document may be accessed also on Council’s website, www.portphillip.vic.gov.au or
telephone 03 9209 6777.
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